
 

 

March 4th, 2020 

HB 600 Baltimore County – Motorcycles – Sunday Sales 

Chair Davis and the Esteemed Members of the Committee  

I am happy to introduce to you today House Bill 600 Baltimore County – Motorcycles – Sunday 

Sales. This is a simple bill that would repeal long standing ‘Sunday Blue Laws’ which have kept 

Baltimore County based dealerships from selling motorcycles on Sunday.  

HB 600 will allow for the growth of sales for Baltimore County based businesses, allow 

Baltimore County to keep business within its borders, and allow for an increase in taxable 

revenue. This bill received a favorable report from the Baltimore County House Delegation.  

Thank you for your time and consideration,   

 

 

Delegate Pat Young, 44B 


